
PO Box 873520, Vancouver WA 98687  |  www.ourganda.org  | getintouch@ourganda.org  |  (360) 624-7271

Dear Friend,

NOVEMBER 2019

Was it the wind that spread the news?

No one in the village uses (or has heard of) Facebook. Phones are few and primitive. And most of the people 
have never traveled in a car. Yet the word spread, and three more women began to ask, I wonder if Ourganda 
would help us.

Back up in time to the fall of 2018 when our medical team discovered Agnes and Zebrina, two young mothers 
who were fighting a losing battle with terrible growths on their face and throat. They lived in agony. It was only 
a matter of time. Thankfully, Ourganda was able to send them to Kampala for life-saving surgery. Everyone is 
more than thrilled that both ladies are now 100% healed and healthy!

That’s why we do what we do. That is why we focus our love and resources on the precious people in 
Uganda. That’s why the news spreads everywhere that Ourganda is saving lives.

Just a few months ago, medical professionals from the U.S. and U.K. were assisting our Ugandan care team 
in the village of Kitsolima II. 
Several beautiful women who 
were new to us approached 
Doreen, our local team leader. 
Each of the women was 
plagued with a goiter. They had 
heard that Ourganda helped 
Agnes and Zebrina so they 
approached Doreen and asked, 
Could Ourganda help us, too?

“Yes,” I assured them. “We 
will help.” Everything we do 
is done by faith but I was sure 
that God would provide. I was 
certain that someone would 
step up and “adopt” each of 
these ladies and give them a 
chance at a normal life.

Three More Miracles

Agnes and 
Zebrina



One Time Projects Total Cost Raised Needed
Project CURE $35,000 $0 $35,000
Ourganda Campus (land) $12,500 $1,121          $11,379
Surgeries (3) $3,000 (est.) $2,000 $1,000

Ongoing Projects Cost Needed
Kits (Birthing, Hygiene, Kids) $10 each hundreds
Water Filters $35 each hundreds
Urgent Medical Surgeries $1,000 average per person

Ron Gladden 
Ourganda Director

A week ago, Suzan, Esther, and Sylvia 
traveled eight hours to Kampala to begin 
their journey toward healing. Oscar, one 
of Ourganda’s medical clinical officers, 
is guiding them through the process of 
meeting with doctors and arranging for 
scans, labs tests, and biopsies. Every 
few hours, it seems, Oscar sends us an 
update of the latest visit with a surgeon 
or an anesthesiologist. Navigating the 
medical system in Uganda is more 
complicated than sorting out a Rubik’s 
Cube, but Oscar is persistent and he is 
professional. 

Within a few weeks, we expect to share a final report of 
three more miracles that happened because people like 
you helped these women when they needed it most. We 
will share their joy and relief that someone cares, and their 
future is bright!

Please consider beginning a partnership that helps more 
people like Suzan, Esther, and Sylvia. Ourganda is saving 
and extending hundreds of lives. With you on the team, we 
can do exponentially more. 

Thank you!!!

Suzan

Esther

Sylvia


